October 11, 1976

OFFICE OF COMMISSIOHNER OF PUBLIC LAWDS
P.O. Box 1148
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

RE: State of New Mexico 01l and Gas Lease
No, K~6260 (NM~-3976¢)

Attention: Mr, Phil R. Lucero
Commissioner

Dear Mr. Lucero:

In reference to the PV State #1 well on captioned lease,
the pump jack was down for several days with the rods
thrown ocut of the motor. When the jack went down, we were
making a very small amount of water colored with oil. Wwhen
we started back pumping, the well was showing a greater cut
of oil; however, it is still a small cut of oil. We intend
to test for a few mecre days and possibly treat a new zone
or retreat an o0ld one.

If you should have any questions concerning this well,
please jet me know and I will furnish same to you.

Very truly yours,
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Ralph Rix
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cc; ARCO - Attn; Curt Krenbiel
cc; LaRue and Muncy
cc; 011 Conservation Commiasion (Artesia)
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